
 

Interim Administrator  
Community Meetings 
 
 

Exeter/Sutton Forest – 15 December 2021 
 

Issues raised Response 
Bridge over Black Bobs creek extremely dangerous and 
a safety concern.  

Site visit with Interim Administrator arranged for 
January 2022. 
 

Will bike paths be incorporated into the Moss Vale 
Bypass Project?  
 

A pedestrian/bicycle path will be incorporated into the 
Moss Vale Bypass design. 

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Has Council considered applying for funds to build a 
new aqua centre in Mittagong or a Northern Village on 
a different site which can promote a range of water 
sports as part of the Regional Sport Facility Fund which 
provides grants between $100k and $1million 

KARIN TO RESPOND 

 
 
 
 


